

FAIRLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY

Pound Avenue Stevenage Hertfordshire SG1 3IA

24th November 2015

Dear Parents/Carers

To complement the work we are undertaking in Year 5 on 'Conflict' we have arranged a trip to the RAF Museum at Hendon on Thursday 3rd December. We will be leaving after registration and return by the end of the school day.

The cost of the visit will be £5.00 per pupil, and we would be grateful if you could all support the trip. As you are aware, the cost of any visit is calculated under the assumption that all pupils will attend and contribute. If we do not receive sufficient funds, then the trip cannot go ahead. If you have any concerns regarding payment, please contact the office.

Please complete and return the slip below, either enclosing payment or indicating you have paid using Wisepay.

Children will need a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). If you would like to order a school packed lunch, please indicate on the slip below.

Signed Parent/Carer